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Let’s go camping!
Looking for Lifeguards and staff volunteers to help out on Webelos Weekend at Camp Tahquitz. We'll be
working in the pool area, and when we're not working, we'll be exploring camp and having fun!

Ship 550 has been going for the last six years and would like to extend an invitation for others to join
us at Camp.  We will leave on Friday Night from the Sea Base at 7 pm and return on Sunday around 3
pm.

Contact: Mr. Guerra
a.guerra@lbacbsa.com
or 714-773-2106

Questions: 

Where:  Camp Tahquitz
What to bring:   Lifeguard Gear (if you’re a lifeguard) or a clean staff shirt. 

Class A is required for travel to camp and the campfire.
Class B for the rest of the weekend. Typically, it's shorts during the day and pants
and a sweatshirt at night. 
Warm Clothes, a Water bottle,  Sleeping Bags, Med forms and flashlights.
Staff Tents are provided, along with meals at camp. Bring spending money.

Transportation:  With enough notice, we can arrange a carpool.
Cost:   $ 0 plus a skit for the campfire 
Benefits:    FREE T-shirt and FREE meals, plus the joy of making great memories for
the WEBELOS! Service Hours are also available 

RSVP by July 15. 
Plus, I need shirt size. 


